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Hi

Please do not carry out the planned road “improvements” which would cause irreparable damage to something
that has been there for centuries.  It is a knee-jerk solution to a non-existent problem, if there are traffic jams on
the existing road system then it will encourage people to use another type of transport than their car.

Regards

C David Gattie




